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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We are very excited that the special project in Las Vegas to distribute 120,000 copies of True Father’s 

Autobiography has taken a giant step forward thanks to the work of many American volunteers from 

around the nation! 

Following is important instruction from our Nevada State Leader, Rev. Staffan Berg. 

Sincerely, 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
HSA-UWC USA 
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Dear Family, 

Greetings from Las Vegas! Thank you for your great response to the 120,000 True Father’s Autobiography 

distribution project. Many are contacting us to volunteer their time and resources.  

Now that this project is well underway, I want to share a few practical points: 

First, those who have demanding jobs (and other circumstances) and cannot come to Las Vegas may want 

to consider working interdependently for mutual benefit by sponsoring others!  

This may be a good opportunity to support others, especially second-generation youth, to gain an 

invaluable experience working with new friends, sleeping on the floor, and distributing the books! It may 

also be a good time for first-generation adults to either come together as a parent-child team or to sponsor 

youth groups. 

Second, volunteers often give out between one to three boxes of books per day (28 to 84 copies). It is 

important to not just go for speed-distribution, but to take time with each individual who receives the book 

and collect their contact information (telephone, e-mail, etc.) as a foundation for continued relationship and 

friendship. 

Third, you can now use PayPal for financial donations. Each box of 28 copies of True Father’s 

Autobiography is $140.00 (donation of $5.00 per book) and the full 430 copies is $2,150.00. Donations for 

the books need to be received prior to distribution. Additional donations are also welcomed.  



PayPal for Autobiography Donations: http://bit.ly/biobooks  

PayPal for General Distribution Campaign Donations: http://bit.ly/bio-donations  

Checks and money orders can also be written to “HSA-UWC” and mailed to:  

Las Vegas Project 
Attention: Lorna Todd 
7582 S. Las Vegas Blvd, Suite 559 
Las Vegas, NV 89123  

For more information, please contact me or contact our Las Vegas bookkeeper. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Staffan Berg 
Nevada State Leader 
 
 
 
 


